
Notices for Sunday 25
th

 October 2015 
 

CHANGE OF PARISH OFFICE HOURS  
 

The Parish Office will be open between 10.00am & 12.00 noon on Tuesday to Friday only.  
It will be closed on Mondays. 

 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. 
Older children are welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in 
the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA AND COFFEE in the hall after the service.  
 
PARISH CHEST – The Harvest edition is available at the back of the church. 
Articles for the Advent edition to Susan Peatfield at sjpeatfield@aol.com by 
Wednesday 25th November 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
NEXT PEBBLES PRAISE – Sunday 1st November, 9.15am. 
 
ANNUAL MEMORIAL SERVICE - Sunday 1st November, 3.00pm. Please put 
names for remembrance on the list at the back of the church. All welcome at the 
service. 
 
STANDING COMMITTEE MEETING – Wednesday 4th November, 8.00pm in the 
Vicarage. 
 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY – 8th November, 10.00am, Parish Mass with Act of 
Remembrance. 
 
REMEMBRANCE DAY PRAYERS – Wednesday  11th November, 10.50am – 
11.05am in the Lady Chapel. 
 
ST PETER'S BOOK CLUB meets for a supper and discussion evening on Thursday 
12th November. Please speak to Susan Peatfield for all other details or email 
sjpeatfield@aol.com 
 
BEER & CURRY SOCIETY – Thursday 12th November, 7.30pm, Duke of Kent, 
Scotch Common. 
 
BEST FEET FORWARD - Sunday, 15th November - CANAL SIDE WALK   
1:30pm  start from Church car park. Leader: Margaret Joachim. Details to be 
confirmed. 
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PILGRIM COURSE commences in the church hall, Monday 16th November, 
7.45pm. Pilgrim is a course for the Christian journey. Please see notice board for 
further details. There is a sign up sheet at churchwardens desk. 
 
PCC MEETING - Wednesday 18th November, 8.15pm in the Lady Chapel. 

 
EALING CHURCHES WINTER NIGHT SHELTER – St Peter’s will again be hosting 
the ECWNS on Thursdays, 26th November, 3rd, 10th & 17th December. There will be 
a briefing after the service at 11.45am on Sunday 22nd November for all those 
involved and for any wishing to be involved. 
 

ADVANCED WARNING - SAVE THE DATE! - On the 6th February 2016, VOCE 
(Voices Of Cambridge Ensemble) are going to be singing a concert at St Peter’s. 
The concert will be entitled ‘Light & Love’, and will be made up of choral music and 
readings for Candlemas and Valentine’s Day. Please note the date in your 2016 
diary and tell any friends that you think might be interested. It is going to be a lovely 
evening and we’d love to provide them with a good audience. More information to 
follow nearer to the time.   

 


